
 
 

D-Link Ended its Share Repurchase Period 
 
Taipei, Taiwan, December 20, 2002 
D-Link Corporation (“D-Link” or “the 
Company”) (TAIEX2332) reported its 
share repurchase status at the end 
of the execution period.  This is the 
second time that D-Link executed 
share repurchase program, from Oct. 
21, 2002 to Dec. 19, 2002, with the 
monetary ceiling of NT$ 
4,399,966,000, and the maximum of 
25,800,000 shares.   
 
At the end of the said period, D-Link 
has bought back 14,198,000 shares.  
Together with the 868,000 shares 
bought during the 1st time of 
execution (Aug. 20 to Oct. 19), the 
cumulative number of own shares 
held is 15,066,000, representing 
2.92% of total outstanding shares, 
with an average repurchase price of 
NT$ 29.47 per share (2 periods 
together).     
 
In order not to disturb the market 
price, and to maintain shareholders’ 
rights, the Company did not 
purchase to the predetermined 
25,800,000 shares.   
 
 

 
Last but not least, wish all investors 
a Merry Christmas & Splendid Year 
2003! 
 
 
 
Mr. A.P. Chen 
Chief Financial Officer & 
Spokesperson 
Tel: 886-3-5636666 Ext. 5003 
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